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ROADWAY PAVING NOTICE 
Dear Homeowner or Resident, 

The Town of Groveland, MA and or/the Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MaDOT) have 

scheduled your street (or the street that abuts your property) to be re-paved in the upcoming months. 

The work will be done by a contractor and may begin as early as April 1, 2025, but we will update the 

exact date as soon as we get a schedule from our contractor.  

Please make note of following: 

• Normal construction operations will take place between 7:00 am and 3:30 pm, Monday through 

Friday, except holidays.  Construction hours may vary depending on the task ongoing.  Traffic 

Control Police details will be onsite, and efforts will be made to keep the roadway open to all 

traffic. 

• Due to the nature of the work, unmarked irrigation systems or buried invisible dog fences 

within the Town’s right-of-way may become accidentally damaged. If you have either of each, 

close to the edge of the road, please mark the locations.  The Town and its contractor are not 

responsible for irrigation systems or buried invisible dog fences in the Town’s right-of-way 

but will make every effort to not damage them.  

• If necessary, trash collection times may be altered, if this should occur residents will be 

notified. 

• If your mailbox is set back from the roadway, it may be moved closer as specified by the US 

Postal Service Guidelines to safeguard the edge of the new road pavement from any future 

damage. 

• Driveway aprons/openings may have to be cut and repaved to meet the level of the newly paved 

roadway. 

• Once the roadway has been paved, a 5-year moratorium will be in effect, which means no 

utility work, except for emergencies, will be allowed on the roadway.  Residents that would 

like to tie into any utility (i.e., water, sewer, gas, electric, cable) should do so before paving 

work is completed on their street. 

We appreciate your cooperation and patience in advance. If you have any questions or concerns, please 

contact The Town’s Programs and Project Manager, Arthur G. Markos by email at 

amarkos@grovelandma.com or phone at (978) 978-556-7208.  

The Town has set up a website with maps, information and updates at www.grovelandma.com/paving 

or you can visit our website by scanning the following QR Code:  

 

http://www.grovelandma.com/paving

